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A new Executive Director at the Chamber of Commerce Saint-Laurent Mont-Royal 
 

 

Saint-Laurent, Quebec, February 27, 2023 – Pierre-Olivier Brunelle, President of the 
Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Saint-Laurent-Mont-Royal (CCSL-MR), is proud to 
announce to our members and partners the appointment of Cynthia Corriveau as 
Executive Director. She stepped into her new role on February 27, 2023. 
 
Cynthia is joining us with an outstanding experience; specifically having worked for 22 
years within a non-profit organization. She also has a marketing degree and is very 
passionate about everything marketing and connecting people. She will be working 
closely with her team, Fadia Hoteit and Fatima Jabrak, our devoted collaborators. We 
wish to extend a warm welcome to Cynthia to the Chamber. You will have the occasion 
to do the same in an upcoming activity. 
 
We would like to thank Mrs. Joanne Vassiliou, President of Prestige HR, for her help and 
support in finding the perfect candidate for the position. A big thank you as well to Mr. 
Norman Chenail for holding the fort as Acting Director after Ms. Sylvie Séguin left her 
role of 37 years at the Chamber. 
 
 
About the Chamber 

Now in its 42nd year, the Chamber of Commerce and Industry Saint-Laurent-Mont-Royal 
is the place to be to meet other business people of the community.  The Chamber is also 
acting as an advocate in everything that pertains to the economic development.  She 
gathers, inform and defend the interests of its members while also being an active 
partner to the businesses within its community.  
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Renseignements : 
Fatima Jabrak 
Responsable des communications et du développent des affaires 
Chambre de commerce et d’industrie de Saint-Laurent – Mont-Royal 
514.333.5222 p. 226 – fatimaj@ccsl-mr.com  
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